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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commission
FROM:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

DATE:

April 8, 2014
SUBJECT:
Employee Loan Program







The Administration recently learned that the City of Ft. Lauderdale approved and implemented an employee payroll deduction loan program offered through BMG Money, Inc.  The Administration believes this loan program could be of value to active employees working with the City of Dania Beach, as it affords them the opportunity to apply for loans with payments being deducted from their City payroll earnings.

The City Attorney and Finance Department have reviewed and approved the attached loan program Agreement offered from BMG Money, Inc.  This program is strictly voluntary and creates no legal liability nor financial cost to the City of Dania Beach.

The Administration requests Commission consideration and approval of the attached Resolution allowing the City of Dania Beach to implement an employee loan program through BMG Money, Inc.
CITY OF DANIA BEACH


City Manager









